

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Thursday, May 23, 2013 8:18 PM  
**To:** Je vacation  
**Cc:** [REDACTED]  
**Subject:** Weather report

Jeffrey,  
I've located a Bell 407 heli for \$2,168.00 for NYC-Islip.  
However, the weather tomorrow is not a sure thing for a helicopter flight, scattered thunderstorms all afternoon tomorrow,.the charter company said there is a good chance they would cancel on us if weather is bad tomorrow. Tough to forecast, but its guaranteed to have low ceilings and rain..  
Do you think its best for me to fly the GII to Teterboro so traffic is not a factor for holiday weekend going to the Hamptons?  
Should I bring GII to Teterboro tonight?

Thx  
Larry

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

```
<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?>
<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version="1.0">
<dict>
  <key>date-last-viewed</key>
  <real>0.0</real>
  <key>date-received</key>
  <real>1369340282</real>
  <key>flags</key>
  <integer>8623750145</integer>
  <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
  <array>
    <integer>5</integer>
    <integer>18</integer>
  </array>
  <key>original-mailbox</key>
  <string>imap://jeevacation@imap.gmail.com/%5BGmail%5D/All%20Mail</string>
  <key>remote-id</key>
  <string>304573</string>
</dict>
</plist>
```